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Welcome To Pre-Kindergarten!

I love the beginning of a school year. It represents a new
chapter for every child. Pre-Kindergarten is no different as the
time has finally arrived for your baby to grow up and go to school.
I have four children of my own. As much as I like school for
myself, I still struggle with the "letting go" of my children those
first days of school. T hope that you and your child take time to
pray and talk about the changes about to come. To Wake up early,
change clothes, pack lunch, drive to school and be left without you
may be overwhelming to your four year old. Please take time to
explain these changes to them, and assure them that you will be
eagerly waiting to hear the stories of their day.

I am excited to have a classroom of my own this year. We will
have fun, learn and most importantly grow closer to the Lord.

Please feel free to set up an appointment for a conference at
any time. However, if you have a question that can be answered
over the phone, please feel free to call me. My home phone number
is (580) 343-2104.



